
 
 

 
 

PUBLIC TRANSPORT IMPROVEMENTS  
EAKRING ROAD, MANSFIELD 

(Reference: MA0012 – Eakring Road, Mansfield) 
 
As part of Nottinghamshire County Council's on-going commitment to improve public transport in the County, 
Nottinghamshire County Council Transport Facilities are making it easier for buses to stop in Mansfield and 
are proposing that bus stop MA0012 is relocated approximately 32 metres east of its current location with an 
enforceable 19 metre bus stop clearway. 
 
The clearway will prohibit all vehicles except buses from parking or stopping At Any Time at this location and 
this will be clearly identified with new signage. As a result, the proposed new bus stop will be accessible for 
buses serving that stop during these times. 
 
The proposal will in summary, consist of: 
 
MA0012 – Eakring Road – Bus Stop shelter & pole relocation approximately 32 metres east. 
 
Enforceable 19 Metre Bus Stop Clearway (No Stopping at Any Time, Except Buses)  
   

• Eakring Road- MA0012 
 

 

 
 
Any objections should clearly state the reasons for the objections and should reach us in writing, either by letter or email 
to tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk by the 3rd February 2025. Any details you provide may be shared with Nottinghamshire 
County Council as appropriate. If you’d like to find out more about how we use your data, please see our Privacy 
Notice:www.viaem.co.uk/privacy-notice-for-the-public/                                                                                                                                        

 
This Notice is dated 6th January 2025  
 
Improvements Manager,                                   Please Scan QR Code:  
Via East Midlands Ltd,  
Improvements Design Team, 
Bilsthorpe Depot,  
Bilsthorpe Business Park,   
Bilsthorpe,  
Nottinghamshire,   
NG22 8ST 
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